
Submitter: Kay Pendleton 

On Behalf Of: Marion Cultural Development Corporation 

Committee: House Committee On Economic Development and Small Business 

Measure: HB3532 

I have been a member of the Marion Cultural Development Corporation, Marion 

County’s cultural coalition, since its inception.  I write in support of HB 3532 in order 

to allow the Oregon Cultural Trust to increase its capacity by changing how its budget 

is calculated in order to better serve all of the cultural partners of the Tribes and 

Coalitions.  Please support HB 3532 with an affirmative vote. 


